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Day 1: Cairo to Bahariya Oasis

Your desert adventure begins with an early morning departure from the bustling city of Cairo. As you leave
behind the urban landscape, you'll gradually find yourself immersed in the tranquil charm of the Egyptian
countryside.

Settle into your comfortable vehicle, equipped for the journey ahead, and enjoy a scenic drive through the
changing landscapes of Egypt. It takes approximately 4 hours to Bahariya Oasis from Cairo.

Your Bahariya Oasis tour will begin with a visit to the Valley of the Golden Mummies, a vast burial site that
was constructed during the Greco-Roman period. This valley is particularly noteworthy as it houses the best-
preserved mummies from that era.

Next, you will explore the Tombs of the Nobles in Bahariya Oasis. This cemetery was reserved for the rulers
of the region. Additionally, you will visit the Temple of Alexander the Great, where you can find the unique
and rare cartouche of Alexander of Macedonia.

Your next stop will be the Temple of Meftella, which was not dedicated to a single deity but instead served
multiple gods in ancient Egypt. Afterward, you will enjoy a delicious lunch before spending the remainder of
the day marveling at the stunning sunset from the top of the Black Mountain enjoying unique and diverse
landscapes.

Day 2: White & Black Desert

Start your day with a hearty breakfast at your oasis accommodation, fueling up for the day's adventure. Meet
your expert desert guide and set out in well-equipped 4x4 vehicles, specially designed to navigate the
challenging desert terrain.

We will take a break during our Egypt Classic Tours to have a delightful lunch at a charming restaurant in
Bahariya. Afterward, we will resume our journey toward the White Desert which enjoys a lot of charming
landscapes and is part of Farafra Oasis. Along the way, we will make a stop to admire the striking Black
Desert, characterized by expansive dark formations and mountains adorned with abundant ancient volcanic
rocks. Continuing further, we will pass by the Valley of El Haize, which is the southernmost village in
Bahariya. If you'd like, you can also enjoy a soothing bath in the hot spring located there.

Later, we'll take you to the stunning Valley of Agabat where you can go sandboarding and see the quartz
crystal in the Crystal Mountain region. Finally, while your guides prepare your gourmet dinner, you will
spend the night camping in the White Desert and have the opportunity to take in a stunning sunset view.

Meals: Breakfast, Lunch

Day 3 : End of your Safari trip to Bahariya Oasis and White
Desert by 4×4 and transfer back to Cairo
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After enjoying your breakfast, we will take you to the white desert to explore the hot springs and be amazed
by the beauty of the white limestone rocks that have been carved over thousands of years.

Following that, we will take a more comfortable car from Bahariya Oasis to drive back to Cairo to finish
your Egypt Classic Tours in your hotel.

Meals: Breakfast


